
Francestown, NH  

Planning Board Master Plan Subcommittee 

 

Proposed Minutes  

 

January 26, 2017 

 

Meeting held at the lower level meeting room at the Town Offices, 27 Main St. 

 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:05 with members Sarah Pyle, Karen Fitzgerald, Betsy Hardwick, 

Tom Anderson & Abigail Arnold present.  Others present; David Drinkwater.  

 

Reviewed draft LU document page 14 and part of page 15.  There was general discussion related 

to the next section on future land use, with much discussion related to the importance of a vibrant 

village and supporting infrastructure.  Karen suggested working with Plan NH to come up with 

concrete ideas for dealing with limitations related to the village area. She will look into it and 

report back.  

 

Next meeting we will go through what has been revised through page 14 – everyone to get their 

assigned sections revised and to Karen by 2/6 so she can get the entire revised section back to all 

prior to the next meeting on 2/16.  

 

Noted that the Planning Board approved the map proposal at their 1/17 meeting.  Karen will 

consult with Dan Sundquist about next steps. 

   

Next meetings will be hold on 2/16, 2/23 & 3/2 at 5:00PM.   

  

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 

 

 

Minutes by Betsy Hardwick  

  


